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Dear family, 

 

Welcome to the half-way point of the year! May was a really exciting month, and we want to give a 

special congratulations to all the graduates from this challenging school year. Please enjoy a summary of 

the activities from this past month. 

 

Day Of All Things Celebration 

 

 
 

This year we had a very simple 60th Day of All True Things celebration. We had a nice pledge service, 

breakfast, and offering table, and we were also blessed to have in attendance a number of members of 

Generation Peace Academy. As always, many people work hard to prepare for these days, and we are 

very grateful. 

 

Concluding The First Semester Of Our New CARP Center 

 

 
 

We had an end-of-the-semester meeting at the CARP Center with our team. It was a good opportunity to 

reconnect and make plans for the next year. Although this semester had many ups and downs, and there 

were many challenges, we are grateful for this year and look forward to improving and doing better next 

year. 

  



 

 

Ongoing Interfaith Activities In Grand Junction 

 

This month the topic of our Interreligious 

Sharing Series was, "The Value and 

Power of Prayer." Each faith 

representative gave their presentations 

based on the following questions: 

 

What is prayer? 

In what ways do you pray? 

What are your favorite prayers from your 

faith tradition? 

Share a deep encounter with God or 

Jesus you have had through prayer. 

How has prayer helped you in your life? 

 

The presenters and audience all teared up 

throughout the presentations. One could 

not help but cry when talking about God 

and prayer. 

 

In photo: Bahai members, Christian Science representative, LDS leader, UPF and WFWP leaders. 

 

Hosting The Heartland Academy Children's Business Fair 

 

 
 

We had the blessing to host Heartland Academy's first annual Children's Business Fair. Young 

entrepreneurs from all over the Denver area and Heartland Academy came out to share their businesses. 

Thank you to everyone who supported. It was a big success despite the terrible weather. See more 

photos... 

 

CONGRATULATIONS and PRAYER REQUESTS 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Sam Suia for receiving 3rd place at the 2021 Cheon Il Guk Holy Song Composition 



 

 

Contest for his original song, "True Love." 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Christian Ngalame for graduating High School this year Summa Cum Laude. He will 

be attending Generation Peace Academy next year. 

 

We also wish to welcome a new Canadian brother to our community. Arnold Stever has been Blessed to 

Mrs. Yun Soog Tennant of Colorado Springs, and he is now joining her and we are excited to welcome 

him to our community. 

 

Continued Renovations And Improvements 

 

This month we were finally able to finish the basement renovation and welcome Anton and John's 

fundraising team to live there. We also finally replaced the office window that was broken last summer 

and replaced our meeting table and chairs in the office. 

 

  
 



 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 

Through the Sunday messages this month, we shared a variety of messages on a wide range of topics. If 

you missed any of them, you can find them all on our Facebook page and Youtube channel. For quick 

reference, this month's recordings are below. 

 

Stay the Course 

 

Finding the Path Forward 

 

Faith in God 

 

Honoring Our Parents: A Mother's Day Message 

 

Grace in God's Calling 

 

 

 


